
         Airport Commission 

         January 10, 2018 

         9:00 a.m. 

 

     The Atlantic Airport Commission met in regular session with Chairman Bill Welter 

presiding.  Members present were:  Mark Smith and Carrol Trewet.  Absent:  Keith 

Harlan and Mike Henningsen.  Also present was City Council Member Linda Hartkopf 

by phone, Tim Teig, and Airport Manager Barry Reid.  

      

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the agenda as posted and the minutes of 

the December 13, 2017 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Trewet moved, Smith seconded, to approve the bills totaling $2,050.15.  Passed. 

 

     Tim Teig stated he submitted plans but has not heard anything. 

 

     Barry Reid reported that Mark Bosworth, City Attorney and John Lund, City 

Administrator confirmed Pettis Ag Aviation, LLC filed a complaint with the FAA.  The 

FAA has marked the complaint as low priority.   

     

     The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, February 14, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. at the 

Airport. 

     

     Smith moved, Trewet seconded, to adjourn at 9:04 a.m.  Passed. 

 

 

            

      Chairman 

 

Attest:       

          Acting Secretary 


